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Staying in touch 
during COVID-19 

     As we march 
into 2021 still in the 
throes of the 
pandemic, staying 
in touch is never 
more critical. 
     Our residents 
are fortunate to 
have supportive 
family members. 
They often receive 
cards, letters, and 
phone calls. Video 
calls are available! 
Email Robin, 
Activity Director, for 
more information at 
robinh@livingmead
ows.com. 
     Check us out 
through the photos 
posted on our 
Living Meadows 
Facebook page. 
‘Like’ the page to 
keep up with 
notifications as 
they happen. 
     The monthly 
newsletter and 
activities are also 
available on the 
website at  www.livi 
ngmeadows.com. 
Click on the 
‘Activities’ button.  

Welcome Baby Ribbon Finch 

 Living Meadows residents and 

staff were very excited to see a new 

addition to the aviary. The parents kept 

this little guy under wraps until he was 

ready to face the aviary wild on his 

own. He can fly, eats and drinks from 

the communal bowls. We are looking 

forward to watching this little guy grow! 

Gail, Norma, and 

Marilyn were each 

able to buy a few 

items at the auction. 

Another Live Auction 

in the books! Resi-

dents were saving 

their prize money for 

weeks in eager an-

ticipation. 

This was a huge 

team effort—kudos 

to the entire Living 

Meadows team! 

     Top sellers includ-

ed: wooden plant 

stand, rod iron plant 

stand, and Easter 

decorations. 

We are a 5-Star Facil i ty!  

SOLD! 

Teamwork 

Success! 

Living Meadows 

at Luther-Madelia 

received a 5 –Star 

quality rating by 

the Centers for 

Medicare & 

Medicaid 

Services. 
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Living Meadows at Luther-Madelia 

503 Benzel Ave. SW 

Madelia, MN 56062 

March birthdays and anniversaries 

Staff Birthdays 

Danielle Schuette 3/7 

Shelle Engelby 3/11 

Cara Sorenson 3/15 

Maiah Hennager 3/18 

Mary Woolsey 3/29 

Resident Birthdays 

Irvin Neumann 3/4 

Alicia Helling 3/5 

Ken Bratland 3/8 

Lucille Anderson 3/12 

Arlene Henslin 3/29 

Wanda Knaack 3/30 

Staff Anniversaries 

Nancy Buckingham 1 year 

Amanda Gappa  5 years 

Teresa Zupfer  9 years 

Elena Payton  14 years 

Crazy About Cooking 

 Food activities are extremely popu-

lar among the Living Meadows’ residents. 

We have 8 different activities planned for 

March! We loved the idea of hosting a 

party with Aimee Larson, a Pampered 

Chef consultant. 

 The party is still open, but we want-

ed to say “Thank You!!” to those who 

have already donated so many items off 

our ‘Wish List”. You are the BEST! 


